
Hapeville Charter After Hours 
Phone:  404-576-8230 during the holidays 

www.hcafterhours.org 
  
  
12/15/15 
 
To:   Parents of Hapeville Charter Sixth and/or Seventh Graders 
 
Re:   An After School Program Option 
 
The Hapeville Charter After Hours program is conveniently located at the Hapeville Charter Middle 
School Main Campus between the hours of 3:30 PM and 6:00 PM on regularly scheduled school 
days.  Starting January 2016, please note the hours of pickup have changed to 6:00 PM.   Hapeville 
Charter After Hours follows the Fulton County School System schedule.  The program offers academic 
assistance by Hapeville Charter staff and includes daily snacks which follow the State DOE School 
Nutrition guidelines.     
  
There are two options for parents to consider: 
  
(1)    $55/weekly fee per student – (cash and/or money order) 
(2)    $15/daily drop-in fee – (cash and/or money order) 
  
For more information, please phone 404-576-8230 or email Ms. Johnson at 
tjohnson@hapevillecharter.org.   Spaces are LIMITED and will be offered on a first come, first served 
basis.    During the holidays contact Gary Martin at gmartin@hapevillecharter.org or phone 404-576-
8230. 
 
I hope that each of you has a wonderful and safe holiday season with your family and friends.    
Happy New Year! 

Sincerely, 

Gary Martin 
Executive Director 
678-576-0342 (cell) 
404-576-8230 (Hapeville Charter After Hours) 
gmartin@hapevillecharter.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
 
Hapeville Charter After Hours is a Georgia Non-Profit Organization which is separate from the Georgia 
Magnet/Charter Schools Foundation, Corp. (Hapeville Charter Schools.)     
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